
ON THE NATURE OF SYMPOSIUMS
Visitors from Tideborn Chapter-house are keen to meet members of the 

Synod and those willing to discuss the upcoming Symposium in Autumn. 
They will be in attendance at The Hub at 7:30pm on Friday to assist the 
Assembly of Nine with a number of pressing decisions that they must undertake.
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